Charter
High School Cheerleading Study Group
December 2017

Purpose
To review current practices and procedures associated with the District’s high school cheer
program and to possibly make recommendations for modifications.

Responsibilities of the Committee
The study group will review recent events and activities that have been outside the norm of
regular practice to determine if recommendations should be made to address those issues.

The study group is an ad hoc committee that is comprised of representative students, parents,
program sponsors and campus administrators. The group will eventually review current
practices and procedures and will make recommendations for possible adjustments to those
activities.

Duration of Committee and/or Timeline
The study group will meet on Monday December 4, 2017 and Monday, December 11, 2017

Committee Membership
Study group membership includes the following:

e Atkinson, Kathy e Rainey, Amy
e Buck, Kylee e Rupert, Kylie
e Douglas, Derrell ¢ Smith, Tamia
e Elmore, Faith e Solby, Trisha
¢ Franze, Sylvia e \Watson, Jessica
e Hill, Kierra e Wilson, Kristi
e Johnson, Coletha e Young, Jennifer

e Moss, Heather
Final Report submitted to Whom and by When
Final recommendations will be submitted to District administration for consideration in

amending the current high school cheer constitution; the District’s organizational document
governing the program.

Approved by David Wright December 6, 2017



